
Hi, 

  

At Jarrow Formulas, we are known for the highest quality standards and a continual focus on 

excellence, but occasionally, like everyone, we make mistakes.   We discovered a labeling error 

on our Beyond Bone Broths products and so are proactively initiating a Product Withdrawal of 

the following skus:   

  

VIN UPC BRAND DESCRIPTION ITEM SIZE ITEM UOM 

BROTHB 790011210542 JARROW Bone Broth- Beef Flavor 10.8 OZ 

BROTHC 790011210559 JARROW Bone Broth- Chicken Flavor 10.8 OZ 

BROTHCC 790011210634 JARROW Bone Broth- Curry Chicken Flavor 10.8 OZ 

BROTHSB 790011210627 JARROW Bone Broth- Spicy Beef Flavor 10.8 OZ 

  

  

There is absolutely no safety concern to consumers but simply a labeling error involving protein 

content.  The grams of protein are correct the but the Daily Value % is incorrect.  We will 

issue credit immediately upon receipt of the product.  Two of the skus (Curry Chicken and Spicy 

Beef) are being discontinued.  Buyers can restock the original flagship skus (Beef and Chicken) 

right away as our current inventory contains product that is accurately labeled.  We apologize for 

the inconvenience and I reiterate that there is no safety issue, just a labeling error on our part. 

  

As always, we very much appreciate your business and thank you very much for quickly 

removing these skus off your shelves and from your inventory. 

  

  

Regards, 

  

Clay DuBose 

V.P. of Sales, Jarrow Formulas, Inc. 

 


